
Mandatory E-file 
 
The Borden County District/County Clerk’s office will be going mandatory e-file 
for all civil court cases as of July 1, 2016. We will no longer be able to accept 
mailed in documents as of July 1, 2016. Please let us know if you have any 
questions concerning this. Here is the number to call for E-File Texas if you have 
any issue filing your documents 855-839-3453.  
 
 


